
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/12/2012 4:26:05 PM

sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: L131-30 Encroachments/Overbuilds 

Sunil,

We just received the final word that there are no right-of-way encroachments or pipeline 
overbuilds on L131 between Irvington (MP 50.58) and Milpitas (MP 57.45) stations.

Please let us know when you expect to submit your letter of adequacy. PG&E is very 
interested in restoring pressure on this line by August 2, as stated in our filing. To date, we 
have not received any requests to review confidential material from parties, or any other 
questions from parties regarding this filing. When we spoke on the phone a couple weeks ago 
we had discussed an Executive Director approval process. This could be helpful in getting 
approval soon, but do not know if it has made any headway at the Commission.

Let me know if you have any comments or questions.

Thank you,

Redacted

Original Message
From Redacted
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2012 3:12 PM 
To: 'Shori, Sunil'; Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Subject: RE:

Sunil,

Prior to filing our request for pressure restoration, PG&E performed aerial surveys of L131-30 
to determine if any overbuilds existed along the pipeline. We did not find anything 
concerning at the time; however, from the aerial photographs, it can be difficult to determine 
if any nearby buildings actually encroach on the right-of-way. Therefore, PG&E is currently 
mobilizing crews to perform an encroachment review of L131-30. We expect to have this 
complete by July 14 and will share the results with you.

In order to move this filing along, it may make sense for you to write your filing review and say
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it is contingent upon PG&E's encroachment review. Since this line provides summer peaking 
load, we are very interested in a restoration when safe to do so in early August.

Redacted
Regarding vour other question, for Line 132, we reviewed 
Redacted

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Redacted

Original Message

From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.govl

Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 3:34 PM

To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R

Redacted

Subject:

Shilpa,

What recent patrols or surveys has PG&E performed to assess if there are any encroachment 
issues on the entire length of Line 131 and, in particular, the portion of Line 131 for which 
PG&E is seeking to restore pressure? In addition, we would like to obtain the start and end 
milepoints for the encroachment pilot projects initiated by PG&E on Lines 132 and 153.

Thanks, Shilpa.

Sunil

SB GT&S 0484820

mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.govl

